
Notice: Holiday Announcement

Dear Students,

We hope this notice finds you well.

In honor of Sheikh Mujibur Rahman's Birth Anniversary, Elc Inspires Coaching Center
will remain closed on 17/3/24.

We encourage all students to take this time to reflect on the contributions of Sheikh
Mujibur Rahman towards the advancement of our nation and to engage in activities that
promote learning about his life and legacy.

Regular classes will resume on 18/03/24.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Warm regards,

Shamsul Arefin Irfan
Elc Inspires Coaching Center


